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City Clerk May Monthly Report 

 

I have been busy with the Public Assistance Water Applications. There’s a lot of customers that I 

reached out to by phone, text, email and facebook message. I had a lot of responses, but I haven’t 

received all the applications back. The first week I sent in 6 applications, as well as the second 

week. Missy and I posted the applications at the Post Office and Store. There’s no actual 

deadline so we’ve been receiving them during the week and sending on Fridays. I am leaving 

next week for my allergy appointment and will be back beginning of July. Everything has been 

going well I also have my court coming up on the 29th of June.  

 

Thank You! 

 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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